
CAUTION - The sender of this message is external to the DOL network. Please use care when clicking on links and
responding with sensitive information. Send suspicious email to spam@dol.gov.

From: Gina Inoue
To: WHDPRAComments
Subject: DBA Revisions
Date: Friday, June 10, 2022 9:45:24 PM

Aloha,
 
Please review the process by which the wage rate schedule are established.  The prevailing wages in our
area have never been remotely close to what has been put forth in the WRS.  
Private sector and union are not the same.  Private sector wages for general laborers (laborer II) are $15-
18 per hour (base pay) and fringe benefits are $3-5 per hour. 
The wage rate schedules are ridiculously high.  The federal government and taxpayers are paying out an
exorbitant amount of unnecessary cost due to the extremely inflated WRS. 
 
Please peg the wage rate schedules to more realistic data.
 
Thank you. 
 
Gina Rae Inoue
Contract Furnishers Of Hawaii, Inc.
DBA Office Pavilion
Kukui Plaza, 50 S. Beretania St. C-208B
Honolulu, Hawaii  96813
808.791.3874 DIRECT
808.599.2411 MAIN
www.op-hawaii.com
 
Creating the best places to live, work, learn and heal.
 

MillerKnoll Certified Dealer
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